

Newsletter - 4th October 2013

A REQUEST FROM MRS.SMITH

MRS SMITH HAS STARTED KNITTING SQUARES WITH CLASS 3 TO MAKE BLANKETS FOR FAMILY HELP. IF ANYONE WOULD LIKE TO HELP WITH THE PROJECT, KNITTING SQUARES, SEWING OR WITH DONATIONS OF WOOL, PLEASE CALL IN TO SCHOOL TO SEE MRS. SMITH. YOUR HELP WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED.

Jewellery

Could we please remind parents that children are not allowed to wear jewellery during P.E. lessons. Also pupils should only wear one small pair of studs to school for safety reasons.

Bicycle Marking

The local police force will be in school on Wednesday 9th October to mark bikes to make them identifiable in case of theft. This is a free service and will take place from 3 p.m. until 4 p.m.

Bushcraft Event

Paul Richardson came in to school on Monday to show the children how to build a shelter and make a camp fire. Everyone really enjoyed the experience and learned a lot about the outdoors.

Pupils of the Week

Class 1 Lily Parkin

Class 2 Robbie Pybus

Class 3 Elisha Whalen

Well done to you all!

